
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

   

 

  

 

  

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

   

        

  

  

  

   

     

 

   

LOST & FOUND CART 
Will be in the Gathering Place on the 

first floor on…. 
 

March 15th 
11AM – 3PM HOMEgrown  

Southbridge Pinewood 

Our Vision: Bridging lives together with meaning and purpose. 

Our Mission: To provide quality care and services through innovation and 

excellence. 

Homegrown newsletter was designed to inform residents, family, friends, and staff of home 
news, updates and fun facts. To submit information or ideas please contact Cliff Shawanamash 

(Recreation manager) at 577-1127 Ext. 228 or email at 
cliff.shawanamash@southbridgecare.com 

 
 

March’s Outings 
Signup sheets for the outings and Special meals are located 

on the Recreation Office door. Residents can sign up for 
one outing a month and sign up on the cancellation list for 

other outings. 
 

Outings and Special Meals 
Outings 

March 7th Dawson Diner Lunch 
March 10th Vanderwees 

March 25th Coffee at Dolce 
 
 

We will be having a take-out meal on: 
March 13th – McDonalds Take Out 

March 19th – JJ’s Takeout 
 
 

Resident Council Fundraiser 
The Pizza by the Slice fundraiser was a great success, and 

Resident’s Council would like to thank everyone who came 
out and bought a slice of pizza and supported the Council.  

Our next fundraiser will be on March 21st and will be a BBQ 
Burger sale. 

 

Friends & Family Dinner 
 

Friends & Family Dinner will be on March 11th at 
5:00PM in the Gathering Place, you can sign up at the 

Recreation Office around the corner from the Hair 
Salon. 

Limited seating so sign up fast. 
The Meal will be prepared by our wonderful Kitchen 

staff, Kyle and Thomas. 

March’s Entertainment 
 

March 4th & 18th – Music w/ Lorrina 
March 4th – Music by John & Cliff 

March 5th – Elks Klown Band 
March 8th – Doris & Heather 

March 11th – Ted Hamill 
March 11th & 25th – Accordion w/ Elsie 

March 12th – Rusty Notes 
March 13th & 27th – Dance w/ Vance 

March 14th & 28th – Hymns w/ Richard 
March 15th – Frank & Company 

March 16th – Piano w/ Tara 
March 17th – Jim n I  
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The Tuck Cart will be open on 
the first floor across from the 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Residents Council & Food 
Committee Meetings 

 
The next Residents Council Meeting 
will be on March 11th at 1:30 in the  

in the Activity Room. Food 
Committee will take place following 

the Residents Council Meeting.  
All residents are welcome to attend. 

Family Council  
Family council was cancelled for the 

montyh of February due to illness and 

unforeseen circumstances. The next 

meeting will be help on March 20th, 2025 at 

2PM in the Activity Room. 

Spiritual Services 

 
Roman Catholic Service 

(Every Tuesday) 
Salvation Army Service 

(Second Sunday of the month) 
Lutheran Church Service 

(Last Thursday of the Month) 
Christian Reform Church Service 

(Last Sunday of the month) 
Bible Study with Rianna 

(February 25th) 
Spiritual Songs w/ Sherri 

(February 9th) 
 

Every Sunday morning, Sunday TV Mass 
and Hymn Sing is put on the RHA’s TVs. 

Photo Corner 

Resident Council News 
Resident Council is looking for residents 
to become candidates for the Resident 

Council President seat as well as the Vice 
President seat. All interested residents 
should come to the March 11th Council 

Meeting to throw their names in the 
ring. 

“As you were you will always be, 
treasured forever in our memory.” 

 

Irene Stewart  
1932-2025 

Laurene Swanson 
1929-2025 

Rose Scarnetti 
1919-2025 

Peter Conners 
1943-2025 

 

March’s Birthdays 

Hazel Eccleston March 2nd  

Bunny Commisso March 3rd  

Lotte Schulz  March 4th  

Daniel Chrusz  March 4th  

Trudi Fanti  March 6th  

Dora Renzullo  March 10th  

Antonietta Demasi March 13th  

Alice Trush  March 16th  

Dennis Hoard  March 16th  

Lanny Elms  March 18th  

Jeanette LeCocq March 25th  

Viola Shanks  March 27th  

Deb Bonner  March 31st  

 

 

 

 

“Springtime is the land awakening. The March winds are the morning yawn.”  
– Lewis Grizzard 

Rec – News 

Residents and their loved ones 
were treated to a wonderful 

Valentine’s Day Supper, thanks to 
our amazing kitchen staff. Kyle and 
Thomas generously volunteer their 
time to bring the tasty delights for 

our Supper Programs, and we 
couldn’t thank them enough.  
The residents and Rec staff of 
Pinewood and Roseview got 

together in February to cheer on 
the Canadian team at the Scotties 
Tournament at the Fort William 

Gardens and we treated to rink side 
seats thanks to the wonderful 

people at the Scotties Box Office. It 
was truly a once in a lifetime 

experience. 


